
Week commencing 05/05/2025 - 12.05.2025 

 

Lunchtime 

Can we ask that if you providing your child with a 
lunchbox, all grapes are cut up ready to eat. This 
is to reduce the choking risk during lunchtime.  

Also a reminder that we are a NUT 
FREE school. We have children with a 
nut allergy. 

Safeguarding 

If you have a question or concern, 
please can you wait until all children 
are in Preschool or dismissed before 

speaking to staff. It is getting increas-
ingly difficult to greet children when 
parents/carers are blocking the en-
trance. This includes children coming 
back into Butterflies looking for lost 
items. Thank You for your support. 

Lunchtime Arrangements  

Payments should be made for lunchtimes in advance. 
We expect the supervision to be booked and paid 
for by the Sunday evening ready for the week 
ahead. If payment isn’t made, we will be calling  
parents to come and collect their 
child for the 45 minute lunch  
period.  

 
 

 

Following the success of our first term 
of Muddy Monday we are going to 

make it a weekly event. 

If your child attends a Monday please 
send them into Butterflies in layers 

and waterproof clothing for a session 
in the garden. 

Children will be enjoying activities  
related to our topic each week. 

This is every MONDAY 

If you have any old wellies or  
waterproofs that you no longer need 
we would really appreciate them. 

 
We do ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 per week so we can provide end of 
term parties and fun days. Without your contribution we are unable to facilitate 
days such as our jungle tea party and Valentine’s Day where extra resources are  
needed. Please pay the £1 donation via parent pay. We appreciate your support! 

Fred time 

 M-OO-N 

 

S-U-N 

 

R-O-CK 

   

Now that the weather is getting warmer, please ensure your child brings a 
drink and a sunhat into school. Children can access the water fountain to refill 
bottles throughout the day. Please ensure they have suncream applied before 
they come into Preschool.  



Please ensure that ALL items of clothing and drinks bottles are clearly 

LABELLED.  

Home learning  

Over the next two weeks we are learning all about space! We are  
going to be enjoying the story ‘Whatever next’ 

We would love to see pictures you have done at home and maybe  
photos of you having your own picnic on the ‘moon’. 


